
Want to Learn More About Lifespan Faith Formation UUCA?

Faith Formation Weekly Newsletter
Stay connected and informed about opportunities, programs, and

happenings in Faith Formation. This includes a church year calendar for

each Sunday morning age grouping for children and youth. This

e-newsletter comes out on Wednesdays through Constant Contact. Be

sure to monitor your spam when you first sign up. Email our Faith

Formation Assistant, Beth Oakley, to be added to this newsletter:

ffassistant@uuannapolis.org

Lifespan Faith Formation program guide: PUURL

PUURL is a bi-annually published program guide for UUCA's Lifespan

Faith Formation Offerings. The initials PUURL stand for something

beyond the clever acronym, and something beyond taking a class.

“Practicing a Unitarian Universalist Religious Life” summarizes the

central reason for being a part of this church. In this sense, PUURL is

not just one program among many in our church that you can choose to

participate in. Rather, PUURL is the program of the church. Engaging in

PUURL encompasses all that this church offers and lives out our

mission: to inspire all souls to live bold and compassionate lives.

Pick up a hard copy at church or access a PDF version on our website:

https://www.uuannapolis.org on the Home page.
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Children and Youth Registration
We ask that all people under the age of 18, register with Faith Formation if

they visit more than 3 times on a Sunday. Registration helps us support

your young person and their needs. Registration covers attendance at

social events, outings, retreats, Sunday mornings and use of childcare.

Email our Faith Formation Assistant, Beth Oakley, for help with registration:

ffassistant@uuannapolis.org

Registration Link: https://forms.gle/emR9cS3FeeKxiypN6

Faith Formation Activities Fee: (5-10 per child for members and $50 per

child for non-members) Choose FF Activites Fee from the drop-down menu

https://onrealm.org/UnitarianUniver87391/Give

View the Family Programs navigation button on our website
Learn about how Sunday mornings and our Sunday sessions, about

beyond Sundays and about our summer camp, Camp Beagle.

https://www.uuannapolis.org/

New member families
When a family joins UUCA, they are invited to sit down with the director,

Sarah Devlin-Tremble, to get to know your family and how to best support

you. Please email to set up a meeting.

Questions? Contact Sarah Devlin-Tremble, UUCA Director of Lifespan Faith Formation at
sdevlintremble@uuannapolis.org
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